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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $373, 000 

Income to date: 344, 475 

Needed: $28, 525 

 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Worship Leader:  Char Klassen 

Speaker:  Keith Friesen 

Song Leader:  Presley Schroeder 

 

Date: November 12, 2023 

 

 

 

 

Community Announcements 
-YFC fundraising meal 

-November 15th- YFC Taco Buffet 5pm-8 pm at 

the Altona Pioneer Center By donation. This event 

supports YFC Altona programming and ensures 
we are able to support the youth of our 
community. 
-MCI  
Mennonite Collegiate Institute invites you to join 
us on Monday, November 20th at 7:00 pm for the 
AGM. We will meet in MCI’s chapel. We hope to 
see you there! 
-Cottonwood Community Drama, Nov 23-25 at 

Buhler Hall in Gretna. Details on bulletin board in 

the foyer.  

-Christmas Glow in the Country, a fundraising 

event put on by Winkler Bible Camp, is a great 

way to spend quality time with your family or 

friends and celebrate the season! Come take a 

leisurely drive through the 2 kilometre route in the 

comfort of your vehicle, tune your radio to our 

Christmas Glow station and enjoy the festive 

displays and goodies. For more information or to 

reserve your tickets, please visit our website or call 

our office!  December 4-17. 

 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Church Rentals – Megan Hildebrandt – 204-216-0996 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Nov 19 – Keith Friesen/Fall Meeting/Deacon Nom. 

Nov 26 – Jake Friesen/Memorial Sunday 

Dec  3  -  Keith Friesen 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 
-Werner & Marlene Ens  

-Zelma Fehr & family 

Missions 
Kendra Fehr 

Ryan Thiessen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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_______________________________________ 

 

Prayer for the Week 

 

“Lord Jesus, thank you for saving us, and giving us 
your Spirit to work in us, doing that which is pleasing 

to you.  Amen.” 

 

Church Announcements 

-BMC Fall meeting will be taking place on Sunday, 

Nov. 19.  We will have lunch together following the 

service, and then hold our annual fall meeting. 

-Clubs update 

The kick off evening this week was a huge success 

with 49 kids attending!  We were not anticipating 

so many kids, but are so grateful for the 

opportunity to spread God’s love! However, this 

means we are in need of 2 more male leaders. 

Another female would be helpful as well.  

Contact Becky Froese 304-0855 or Carla Voth 332-

0382. 

Clubs (grades 3-6 boys & girls) will continue on 

Wednesday, Nov. 15th from 7-8:30pm. 

 -We will be holding Deacon Nominations on 

November 19.  Please prayerfully consider who to 

nominate from our church to serve in this 

important ministry.  Those currently serving as 

Deacons include: Seth & Erica Klassen and Kevin & 

Helen Krahn.  John & Esther Falk have agreed to 

continue on for their 2nd term.  We are looking to 

fill two positions with Bill & Mary Fehr completing 

their term, as well as an additional position that 

was not filled last year.  

-If you will not be in church next week for the 

deacon nominations, please feel free to submit 

your nomination to someone from the ministerial, 

and it will be added to those collected next week. 

-If you would like to join a care group within the 

church, please speak with one of the lay ministers 

or pastors. 

 -Mom’s morning out, Tuesday, Nov. 14th at 

9:30am in the church basement.  

 

 
November 12, 2023 

 
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading –Hebrews 2:1-18 

Congregational Prayer 

Offertory 

Worship in Song 

Message – “A Warning From The Preacher” 

 Hebrews 2:1-4 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 

 

 

Youth Calendar 

 
November 15  –Bible Study 

November 22  -Bible Study 

December 3 (Sunday) See above announcement 

 

 

 

 

Shoeboxes for Samaritans Purse are going to 

be packed on Monday afternoon at Church. Anyone 

with donations is asked to get them to Church 

before Monday afternoon. If you have any questions 

or can’t get items to church before Monday,you are 

asked to contact Carmen. Items or monetary 

donations will be greatly appreciated. Thank you! 

 

From the Education Committee 

 

 
Verse for the Week 

 
“We must pay attention all the more to what we have 
heard, so that we will not drift away.” - Hebrews 2:1 

 
 
 

 
-RightNow Media Access - Our Church would like 

to give you free access to this amazing digital 

resource! It has many different Bible Study Series' 

and kids shows you can choose from. If you would 

like access to this free resource, please email Pastor 

Gerry. 

Youth Announcement 
December 3 (Sunday) - Manitoba Moose Game 

(Youth and Parents are welcome) - Cost is $35 

which includes tickets and a pizza supper on the 

bus ride home after the game. Bring a bag lunch 

for the ride to Winnipeg. We want to leave just 

before 12pm and aim to be back by 7pm. Contact 

Riley Martens 204-362-3345 to reserve a ticket 

by November 15th! 

 

 


